
This half term our topic is ‘What are the Seasons?' We will be learning about
the seasons and how they are different.

Our focus texts are:

Our Values this half term are

Attenborough
Class (Reception)

What we are learning
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Perseverance & Respect 
“Success is not final, failure is not fatal: it is the courage to continue

that counts.” – Winston Churchill .



Maths

Phonics

PE Kits Days
Please send your child into school
in their PE Kit on Tuesdays and
Wednesdays.
This will begin w/c 8th Jan. Please
ensure kits meet our uniform
requirements (no wording or
branding other than the school
badge).

Water Bottles
Please ensure your child has a
water bottle every day!

From Mrs. Westfeld, Miss. Graham and Mrs. Hillyer

We will continue our Little Wandle phonics focusing
on Phase 3. This half term the children will learn the
following letters and their corresponding sounds.

Sounds this half term:
ai ee igh oa oo oo ar or ur ow oi ear air er dd mm
tt bb rr gg dd pp ff & tt 
 

Tricky Words:
was you they my by all are sure pure

We will update you regularly on our teaching of
phonics and how you can support your child at home.

Here is a link to the Little Wandle Website:
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/
resources/for-parents 

This half term we will be looking at mass and
capacity, length, height and time and numbers 6,
7, 8, 9 and 10.

Please continue to practise Numbots at home.
Doing just ten minutes a week can make such a
difference.  

Wellies
Please send into school a pair of
named wellies for your child so
they can access the outdoor area.

Dates for your
Diary

Friday 9th February - Break
up for half term holiday. 


